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Working Bee Update for the Weekend of 20.09.08 - 21.09.08 
 
A quick up-date on the last working bee held last weekend.  Unfortunately it was a short session as most  
parents and grandparents needed to be home for the Verchovyna concert on Sunday 
The weather is warming up although a little rain during the day on Saturday.  A smaller attendance as  
expected, but nevertheless a productive day's work. 

 
Ian Hermence has done a great job on getting With a new heart Ian is test driving the 
our new tractor operational.  Here assembling workhorse ready to give it a good engine flush 
the engine head. and fill her up with clean water and rust inhibitor. 

 

                                     
 
An old veteran who just cannot stay away from Here another veteran lending a hand Pavlo Senjov 
the place Michael Jury finishing the shower cubical mixing tiling glue. 
in POMICH. 

 

                        



The expression says it all.  Replacing a faulty sump pump in the  
kitchen septic is not a pleasant exercise. Only the strong can 
handle the discomfort.  Well done Kon. 

 

                               
Some new faces.  Larisa Wasyl helping out in sorting 
out the kitchen, as it rarely gets attention 
Good to see you Larisa 

 

 
 

Steve Jury and Nick Wasyl have completed the roofing on the female toilet block.  Anthony Wasyl lent a hand 
as well.  Great job lads.  Now with some minor clean up inside it will be better than new. 
Next working bee is scheduled for the weekend of October 4 - 5 for those whom are available. 

 There is still much work to be done in preparation for St. Michaels celebrations so please lend a hand  
and contact Andrew Lech on 0417 131 991 email lech@ccoz.com 

 


